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[bookmark: _GoBack]FHWA continues to work with OMB to approve the core data collection effort.  We held a virtual Technical Advisory Committee (TAC) meeting in December 2020 to update pooled fund participants on the status of the core data collection effort and to present the origin-destination (OD) flow data product specifications and pricing structure to them.  We solicited feedback from the TAC on the OD data component and will have continued communication moving forward.
